
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Pegswood Primary School – Bingo night Friday 17
th

 March 6.00pm-8.00pm 

Please remember to purchase your ticket by Wednesday 15
th

 March. No tickets will be available to purchase on 

the night.   

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

This is on Tuesday 21
st

 March and we will be asking everyone at school to 

wear odd socks and bring a small donation in towards this event. 

 

Red Nose Day 

This will be on Friday 24
th

 March and children may come with their red nose and non-uniform (something red if 

possible) if they wish to. If you feel it is appropriate, then a small donation towards the charity would be 

appreciated. There will also be more information coming out next week from the School Council and Miss France 

who are busy organising a Red Nose fund raising fair for the Friday afternoon to which we hope to see as many of 

you as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carers’ Lunch 

This begins on Monday 20
th

 March with Reception. Please see below for the specific date of each class. Letters 

have been sent out today regarding this for you to reserve your place and to choose your meal from the choices 

on the letter. The cost will be £2.10 – the same price as for the children and so the portion sizes you receive will 

be slightly smaller than a full adult portion. Please note that if you have more than one child, you will receive 

more than one letter which will look the same apart from they will have different menus on. You need to fill in 

a reply form and menu for each child that you are having lunch with. 

 

 

Year 6 Transition 

Year 6 had a fantastic morning at Ashington High School on Wednesday. They were met by the principal, Mr 

Douglas, given a tour of the school by some of the school council, completed a quiz on the way around and had a 

snack in the hall. Mr Robinson, Vice-Principal also spoke to them about the things they are really looking forward 

to and about their worries. 

 

 

Nursery places 

If you have a child that will be requiring a Nursery place in the coming years, please make sure you have seen Mrs 

Miller or Mrs Layton to ensure their name is placed on our lists and you have filled in an application form. 
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